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I-25 South Phase II Construction 
 
 

 

Albuquerque, NM– The New Mexico Department of Transportation announced that construction 

will begin on Monday, November 25, 2019 on I-25 between the NM 47/Broadway interchange north, 

connecting to the newly constructed Rio Bravo interchange.   

 

This project will consist of widening I-25 and extending the Interstate to three lanes both North and 

Southbound between Broadway and Rio Bravo.  Most of the work will be done at night for less impacts 

to traffic.  The anticipated completion date for this project is summer of 2020. 

 

NMDOT is working hard to continue making improvements along the Interstate system. Motorists are 

encouraged to proceed with caution and reduce speeds in the construction zones.  For updated 

construction information, please visit www.nmroads.com. 

 

All construction is weather permitting and subject to change without notice. 
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